November 9, 2020

Mr. Kevin J. Dean
Planner / GIS Analyst
Engineering Dept.
City of Crossville

RE: Closure of Lillian Court
Dear Mr. Dean:

My wife and I are the owners of the property that is more particularly shown on Map
087B, Grp A, Ctrl Map: 087B, Parcel: 003.00, Tax Assessors Office for Cumberland County.
Our property is contiguous to the property that is known as Lillian Court Lane. Please be
advised that I have been in contact with Mr. Randy York, attorney for Buddy Page. Mr. Page
and I have come to an agreement concerning the closure of Lillian Court. It is my understanding
that you are not interested in the terms of our agreement.

Please accept this letter as my notification that my wife and I have no further interest in
Lillian Court and do not object to the closure of the same.

Respectfully submitted, | 4
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Darryl S. Cole

Hope R. Cole



